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Sat, Jan 20, 
11:43 AM 

 
 
 

 
 

YP Chair Report: 
Hello all! Lots of fun stuff going on in YP business world. Right now we are mainly 
focusing on facilitating young members to have their stories recorded in an anonymous 
format to turn into the GSO YP Video Project. We recently had a pop up recording event 
at the Seattle Intergroup, where we recorded stories from a bird's eye view. It's the first 
one and we will be discussing where our next one will be at our quarterly business 
meeting on January 27th at the Tacoma CSO (3640 S. Cedar St. Tacoma, WA 98409) 
at 11:30am. Business starts at noon. 
Zoom info: 
Meeting ID: 896 6565 4743 
Password: 215458 
If you are interested in going and need more information or help getting there, please 
email me at dist46yp@area72aa.org. Or if you are interested in being of service for the 
recording events! 
In loving service, 
Jazmine H. 
 
 

District 46 Registrar <dist46registrar@area72aa.org> 
 

Fri, Jan 19, 
10:08 PM 

 
 
 

 
 

I attended an Area Registrar’s workshop earlier this month. I received a list of 10 groups 
in our district that were considered to be of UNKNOWN STATUS from GSO. I managed 
to clear up most of these and Dina is helping with the San Juan Island groups on the 
list. I will be meeting with Dave to learn the database system that we now have access 
to in our district for managing group information and schedules. 
 
Mike Antrim 
 

District 46 Registrar <dist46registrar@area72aa.org> 
 

Fri, Jan 19, 
9:48 PM 

 
 
 

 
 

250 copies of latest schedules will be available at the District Meeting Jan 20. There 
were several meeting changes/additions. To my knowledge, no one has volunteered to 
take on schedules for the next rotation; I will continue to do schedules along with my 
new position as District Registrar— actually schedules and Registrar are very 
compatible.   I am certainly willing to help someone take over the schedules.  
 
Mike Antrim 
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